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"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021     
   Our Vision 

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus 

Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words ‘As I have loved you, so you must love one another’ (John 13:34). 

                       

 

 
 
 
24th February 2023 

 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

HUGASAURUS (JAMES ALLEN) BOOK READING & SIGNING – 9TH MARCH 2023 
 
We are delighted to announce that as part of our Book Week, author James Allen will be visiting St Mary’s 
School on Thursday 9th March to read his book “Hugasaurus” to children in EYFS and Key Stage 1.  
 
 

          
 
 
Children will hear the story of Hugasaurus and there is also the opportunity to purchase a signed copy of 
the book for just £7.99. The author will talk about how he went from the idea to the published book, and 
will take part in a Q&A with the children. There will also be activities for the children to take part in. 
 
Please let us know if you would like to order a signed copy of Hugasaurus and make payment of £7.99 on 
ParentPay by Friday 3rd March. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Christine Graham 
Headteacher 

 
Hugasaurus is the huggiest dinosaur who 
ever lived, hugging everything and everyone. 
Well, at least he would hug everyone… but it’s 
quite tricky when you’re a terrifying T-Rex! 
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